
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christian Missionary Fellowship 

International, Maryland 

Beloved Saints of Zion,   

The power, love and anointing of the Spirit of God permeated our service in 

Riverdale last Sunday, particularly during worship, the ministry of the Word and the 

fellowship of the brethren. We thank God Almighty for leading His servant Pastor James 

to address us through the book of John. The first 12 verses of chapter 8 tell the story of a 

woman caught in the act of adultery. As the narrative unfolded, we as Christians were 

reminded that the only sinless person, our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ, who holds the 

exclusive right to condemn us, has chosen to justify, heal, save us. He has brought us out 

of darkness into His marvelous light, the light of eternal life in Christ Jesus. For indeed, 

He is the Light of the world, and if we follow Him, we shall not walk in darkness, but 

rather have the light of life. 

In Westminster we were taught on the prime importance of tithing. Pastor 

Robinson pointedly affirmed that while one can give without loving, it is impossible to 

love without giving. God requires a tenth of all that we earn.  Our finances and our lives 

are governed by the principle of sowing and reaping. Giving to God is an indirect way of 

giving to yourself, for God is no man’s debtor. He will give you back what you gave in 

increments of a hundredfold. This amounts to an incalculable measure of superabundant 

blessings and wealth that await us if we simply follow God’s formula for prosperity. God 

has simplified man’s route to success and prosperity. The more you give, the more you 

receive from God and vice versa. Hence, your blessing and financial prosperity are directly 

proportional to your giving to God.  

We also want to let everyone know, particularly Facebook account holders that the 

Church has created a group on Facebook. The inception of this group is the first step in a 

strategic plan to exploit the advancing technology of this world for the spread of the 

Gospel. This venture is essentially a hallmark of the globalization of our outreach to the 

lost. It is one arm of our connection with the community and our open window to a 

thirsty world. Your feedback, comments and suggestions are invaluable to our success.  

On a final note, we are happy to announce the birth of baby David Fondong 

yesterday April 19
th

 at 11:30p.m. He is an amazing 9lb 14oz baby boy. Congratulations 

to Pastor Robinson and Sis. Elizabeth Fondong on this new addition to the family. We 

thank God for a safe delivery.  

May God grant you the desires of your heart!  
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JOINT SERVICE: 

 

 Friday (4-23): Prayer 
Meeting at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 Sunday (4-25): Worship 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

Riverdale Assembly: 

 

 Monday (4-19): Bible 
Study at 7:00 p.m.  

 

 Saturday (4-24): 
Evangelism at 10:00 a.m. 
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